
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         

                                       
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Introduction…Many fun 
and exciting activities 
happened in May. We 
started the month with 
Green School. We 
experienced European 
food and culture with 
the European Festival.  
 
In English Language,   
we completed the 
novel, “Pippi 
Longstocking” and the 
activities associated 
with it. We have started 
our last novel, “Anne of 
Green Gables.” We are 
also working on 
improving our English 
language skills. 
 
In Mathematics, we 
completed our learning 
of patterns. We have 
started to learn about 
graphs and data 
management.  
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about Sweden 
in preparation for the 
European Festival.  

 
In Science, we 
completed our study of 
force and motion. As a 
culminating project, 
the students designed 
and made a model of 
a race car. We had 
some interesting race 
cars; some could even 
fly! 
 
In Art, we drew and 
colored a funny 
avocado for Cinco de 
Mayo. We drew and 
colored cards for our 
mothers for Mother’s 
Day in the US and in 
Poland. 

Happy May!  
   

Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

1 June – Children’s Day & 
Sports Day  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


